RE: History 544 concurrence request reminder

From: Stafford Noble (noble.3@osu.edu) 
Sent:

Thu 4/17/08 4:20 PM

To: 

Rebecca Martens (rebeccamartens38@hotmail.com)

Dear Rebeccah,

My apologies for the tardiness of this response.  On behalf of Dr. Dick Davis, NELC's chair, this is to inform you that there is no objection among NELC's faculty to the History 544 proposal.  Many thanks.

Regards,
Stafford Noble

